Harvey Public Schools District 152

Office of the Assistant Superintendent

for Business Operations and Human Relations
Dr. Kevin J. Nohelty

Date: August 13, 2015

To: Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent

From: Dr. Kevin J. Nohelty, Assistant Superintendent of Business
Operations and Human Relations

RE: RETIREMENT

All members in the bargaining units receive retirement benefits under their respective Collective
Bargaining Agreement (CBA). Ms. Sanchez, secretary to the Director of Food Service and Ms. Liddell,
Director of Food Service has served the district collectively for more than 50 years. The two employees
have submitted their retirement letter for June 30, 2018. Neither employee belongs to a bargaining unit.

Therefore, | wholeheartedly support a 6% increase in compensation per year (from the prior year) for

Lucy Ms. Sanchez and Ms. Liddell. In addition, they should receive any additional benefits that are
applicable and granted to members in the bargaining units.
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